
 
 
 

Rotary Club of Arlington  

Dear Members of the Rotary Club, 

On behalf of Nichols JH, I would like to extend our deepest gratitude for your generous donation 
of over $2,073.47 worth of much-needed uniforms. 

Your support has made a significant and immediate impact on the lives of our students as we 
are able to provide uniforms to those students who are in financial need.  Our parents and 
students can focus on learning, and not the cost of uniforms. Thanks to your generosity, those 
we serve can now perform their duties or attend school with confidence, pride, and a renewed 
sense of dignity. Your contribution goes far beyond clothing—it sends a message of care, 
community, and encouragement. 

We are truly grateful for the Rotary Club's ongoing commitment to service and community 
upliftment. Your partnership strengthens our mission, and we are honored to count you among 
our supporters. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and belief in our work. We look forward to continuing 
this meaningful relationship and working together to make a lasting difference. 

With heartfelt appreciation, 

Catherine Claiborne  

Principal, Nichols JH  

 
 


